
 

 

 
ADDENDUM TWO, 

 QUESTIONS and ANSWERS 
 
 
Date:  December 21, 2018  
 
To:  All Bidders  
 
From:  Julie Dabydeen, Buyer 

Materiel State Purchasing 
 
RE:  Addendum for Invitation to Bid Number 5970 OF Rebid to be opened December 28, 2018 at 

2:00 p.m. Central Time 
 
 

Questions and Answers 
 
Following are the questions submitted and answers provided for the above mentioned Invitation to 
Bid. The questions and answers are to be considered as part of the Invitation to Bid.  It is the 
Bidder’s responsibility to check the State Purchasing Bureau website for all addenda or 
amendments. 

Question 
Number 

ITB 
Section 

Reference 

ITB 
Page 

Number 

Question State Response 

1.   It would be extremely 
helpful if the state could 
provide some feedback on 
bid rejection.  It would 
greatly assist in putting 
together a competitive bid 
since every bid has been 
rejected multiple times. 
 

The solicitation was rejected 
due to an error on Addendum 
Two indicating that the 
opening bid date was 
December 13, 2018, not 
December 7, 2018. 
 
5970 OF REBID is a revised 
document that includes the 
most current specification 
changes, which is the reason 
for the multiple solicitations for 
this commodity. 
 

 
 
This addendum will become part of the ITB and should be acknowledged with the Invitation to Bid 
response. 
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